
Announcement: $55 Million Initial Public Offering Allocation Details

Please note that the $55 Million Initial Public Offering of Bahamas Registered Stocks facilitated by
the Central Bank on behalf of the Government of The Bahamas closed on July 11, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.
and was fully subscribed.

Allocations were completed as follows:

 Individuals: Fully allocated
 Institutions: Partially allocated

Institutions that were partially allocated had refunds processed accordingly.

Stock certificates will be available for collection beginning August 12, 2018. If you have any queries,
please feel free to contact the Markets Unit of the Banking Department at
domesticdebt@centralbankbahamas.com or via telephone at 302-2620.


